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,' MISSISSIPPI POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
Helping Build Mississippi
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August 12, 1985
NUCLE AR LICENSING a, SAFETY DEPARTMENT

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

Dear Mr. Denton:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Unit 1
Docket No. 50-416
License No. NPF-29
File: 0260/0840/L-860.0
Withdrawal of Proposed

Amendment to the
Operating License
(PCOL-85/11; Additional
Submittal)

AECM-85/0248

Reference: Letter from O. D. Kingsley, Jr. to Mr. Harold R. Denton dated July
12, 1985 (AECM-85/0211)

Mississippi Power & Light (MP&L) Company submitted a proposed change to Facility
Operating License, NPF-29, as item 7 in the reference letter. This change is
considered to be purely administrative in the nature and intended to reduce the

- burden of requiring revision to the Operating License with each Technical
Specification amendment. During recent discussions with your staff, it was
determined that this change is not consistent with your past practices and
working procedures. Therefore, MP&L wishes to withdraw this proposed change
to Facility Operating License NPF-29 at this time.

Feel free to contact my office if there are questions regarding this issue.

Yours truly,

g81402358508 2
P ADOCK 050 6

L. F. Dale

.h Director

/JMG/SHH:vog

/cc: (See Next Page)
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'ec: 'Mr.-J. B. Richard
Mr. 0. D. Kingsley, Jr.
Mr. R. B. McGehee
Mr. N. S. Reynolds
Mr. H. L. Thomas
Mr. R. C. Butcher

Mr. James M. Taylor, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.'S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dr. J. Nelson Grace,-R63 onal Administratori

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta St., N. W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia. 30323
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